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Dear staff, parents/carers, 

On Friday 24 May 2024, we found pieces of a broken eave sheet on the ground near the Admin 
Building at Gerogery Public School.  

The eave is assumed asbestos as listed in the school’s asbestos register. The area was taped off 
immediately and the area made out of bounds.  

We have engaged and independent hygienist to organise a sample for testing and provide 
remediation recommendations, if required.  

The area where the eave fragments were found is not normally used by staff and students, so it is 
not affecting regular school operations.  
 
The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. We 
will keep the community updated.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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